
RFP Question & Answers 

 

Question: If an agency was awarded CDBG funding for a Public Service program last 

year, would they be allowed to apply again this year? 

Answer: Yes, you can apply again.  However, we do not recommend that you rely 

strictly on CDBG funding. 

Question: If we submitted an RFP earlier in the year for another program, are we able to 

use the same financial statement.  

Answer: Yes, you can submit the same audit/financial statement with the Public Service 

RFP.   


